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Attention: Mr. Daniel R. Muller, Assistant 
Director for Environmental Projects 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and> 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

Your letter dated August 8, 1972 to MrG Jack B.  
Moore requests that we submit by August 21 information 
identified in the enclosur to your letter regarding your 
environmental impact revieve7, 

We have reviewed your request and will submit 
the additional information by September 6, 1972. Based 
on a telephone conversation on August 15 with your 
Mr. R. W. Froelich, we understand that sutnittal by 
September 6 will be consistent with the requirements of 
your current review schedule.  

If our plans for submittal of the additional 
information should change, we will advise you immediately.  

Very truly yours, 
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cc: Jack B. Moore 
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